
Mark your calendars for 

2nd Semester Parent Night 

Thursday, February 13th 

at 5:30 
 

Please make every effort to attend this meeting. 

Send the parent that works with your child on the 

Practice Folder. This meeting is for 

parents/guardians only, no children please.  

 

We will discuss the following: 

 Kindergarten Power Standards,  

reading CVC words,  

reading Sight Words, 

writing CVC words,  

writing sentences, 

and upcoming math standards. 

 

This meeting will be shorter than 1st semester Parent Night.   


